
EDO-COMM-0002 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 
 

 
 
 
 

Surveying on Route 207, Tuesday 
 
(Kahnawake – 31, Seskéha/August 2012) The Technical Services Department of the 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that surveying work 
will take place on Route 207 on Tuesday, September 4th from 8am until 4pm. 
 
This work is being conducted to establish control points for this roadway. 
 
During the surveying, there will be no impact to traffic on Route 207. We will notify the 
community when traffic will be impacted. 
 
For more information, please contact the Technical Services at 450-635-1016.  
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until Tuesday, September 4th at 4pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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